
                                                                                                                                               Please turn over...

We welcomed our school riser children for
our group sessions.  They came every day
for a week for an hour and half of fun
activities all about ‘starting school’. 
We had fun with crafts, songs and group
games.

Let us know if you are interested in Summer
2024

'More than picky' behavioural feeding
for Parents/carers/Professionals 4th
October 2023
Autism Aware Suitable for Parents,
Professionals/Carers

Total Communication and Signing
Suitable for Parents, Professionals

       11th September / 12th October 2023

       25th September  / 9th November 2023

For more details including availability and
pricing for any of our workshops listed
above, please contact the office on
info@thecommunicationworkshop.co.uk
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Welcome to our 2nd
Newsletter

Upcoming Events

Our official opening in June 2023 by the Mayor of Bromley
Our group room becoming a useable therapy and training space
We welcomed our new speech and language therapist Nicky to
our team

It has been a very busy few months since we opened our clinic in
March 2023.  We have had:

Summer Intensive Success



The Loo is now in!

THANK YOU to Helixr and all of you that
have supported us to make this happen.

We have raised to 
date £7,000

Autumn...
...is a great time of year to use lots of
language when out and about with your
children.
Introduce new words/verbs/adjectives
e.g. colours, textures, sounds.
Go on a nature walk and bring home
leaves, seed heads, conkers etc and
make a collage

Accessible Loo Update

For more photos, news, updates, tips and more, please follow us on:
  The Communication Workshop              thecommunicationworkshop

£15 per child (over 1 years)
Adults free (maximum of 2 per family)

Coming soon...

SEND Christmas Grotto

We are very pleased to be able to offer a SEND focused Christmas GROTTO!

This will be held on Saturday 16th, Sunday 17th and Monday 18th December 2023.  Our
families have priority booking until Friday 22nd September 2023, when we will open
bookings to the public, so please call in to book on 01689 503075 / 07984 314433.

Full details to follow, please look out for the email in your inbox.


